
Newsletter April 2019
Sports Day is planned for 
7th June and this year we 
have a beach theme. 😎  
For more information, see 
our sports Day letter on 
the school website. 

Dates for the 
diary....

Prize Day is on 26th 
June and this a year 
we plan to make it 
slightly different ....🙂

Outdoor SOS

We appreciate our parents 
involvement in this event over 
recent years and this year is no 
different!  If you can spare any time at all 

between 4-8pm on Friday 10th May 
to paint or help tidy up existing 
play areas, we would be delighted. 
Our children are getting involved 
too......they are weeding and 
washing! #everylittlehelps

May 2019

Next week we are celebrating 
nurture week with lots of 
different activities.  
We plan to introduce a new 
morning greeting with our 
classes. 
Each class will post a video 
next week of nurture activities 
going on. We will begin with 
Move It Monday .....then Talk it 
Out Tuesday, Wellness 
Wednesday, Thankful Thursday 
and Feel Good Friday.  



Move It 
Monday 
Talk It Out 
Tuesday  
Well-ness 
Wednesday  
Thankful 
Thursday 
Feel Good 
Friday 

Junior Enterprise 

Next Wednesday-Friday 
we plan to hold a bake 
sale in school. All buns will 
be 30p and children will 
bake the buns in school. 
Any donations of 
unwanted/uneaten Easter 
Egg chocolate will be 
gratefully received!!P6/7 are very excited about their sales event for 

their shared education mini enterprise project at 
New Row PS on Monday 3rd June between 1:45 
and 2:45pm. 
 
Following the Dragons Den where they pitched 
their business ideas to a panel of local business 
people the two winning products were decided 
upon as Welly Wishes (decorated wellies with 
plants/flowers) and Jazzy Jars (decorative glass jars 
with little treats inside (sweets/toiletries etc.)  
They are looking forward to making these and 
preparing for the sale and will enjoy using their 
profits for their celebration day in June where they 
have an ice cream van and lots of fun activities 
planned.  
They are collecting old wellies and glass jars and 
will be grateful for any donations to help with this.  
 

ETI Visit 
We had very positive feedback from ETI during our visit 
last week. The inspector felt our safeguarding procedures 
were 'airtight' with all policies, procedures, risk 
assessments and practice being lived out daily. He 
thought our school building looked great....in great 
condition and very inviting with stimulating classrooms 
and displays. He commented on our caring and nurturing 
ethos.... he felt welcome as soon as he arrived with his 
greeting at the door by some pupils. 
 
He randomly chose some P6 pupils to chat to about their 
experiences on all  aspects of school life. He said they 
were 'fabulous' and commented on how proud they were 
of their school, how much they loved their school and the 
wonderful experiences and opportunities they were 
exposed to. He cross referenced all our policies and 
procedures with the children and they talked 
knowledgeably about all aspects of school.  
 
Th inspector walked round the school and classrooms and 
could see learning taking place with very engaged 
children. He was very impressed with everything going on 
in school and said he 'loved' his day with us. 
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